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Association Dues:

Thank you to those who have already paid.

To those who have not paid, please submit your
payment in the amount of $25, (that's less than
$.07 a day)!!! Payable to:
Bahama Beach Improvement Association and
mail it to:

Treasurer

7993 E Riverside Drive

Pasadena, MD 21122

Association Meeting Schedule:

Our next meeting will take place at the VFW
Post 2462, 1720 Bayside Beach Drive on
Wednesday April 3rd, beginning promptly at
7:30 p.m.

We are having a guest speaker, Regina Rochez
who will be speaking on behalf of the
Maryland Port Administration. She will
provide a presentation to our Association to
increase understanding of Port operations and
environmental stewardship efforts.

We will also be deciding on our 2013
community events and welcome new ideas that
will unite our community. Your input is very
important!

Are you recycling everything
you can?

Our current area recycling rate is 37% , a grade
of a "C" which is up 2% over 2011. Our
community can do much better than that, we
need 50% for an "A". Please take the 50/50
challenge, find out more by visiting:
RecycleMoreOften.com

FREE bins are available at the Northern
Recycling Center: (410) 222-6118

100 Dover Road; Glen Burnie, MD 21060
Monday - Saturday

8 am. - 4 p.m., except Holidays

Our recycle / trash day is Tuesday!
At least half of your trash can be recycled.
The county accepts all paper, plastic, metal and

glass and you may place them all in the same
container. You do not need to separate or rinse

out anything!

We sincerely hope to see you on
Wednesday April 3rd!

For future newsletters please send your email
address to: dkoopmann(@comcast.net




